The Consul General of Turkish Republic in Batumi visited International Investors Association
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On 29 August, 2014 the International Investors Association of Georgia was visited by the
Consul General of Turkish Republic in Batumi Mr. Engin Arikan. Engin Arikan held farewell
meeting with the chairman of the association Mr. Jemal Bilgingulluoglu and the Secretary
General Mr. Osman Chalishkan, The meeting was also attended the representatives of the
member companies of IIA, Diplomat has informed about expiring of his authority and has
thanked in for active cooperation to the representatives of International Investors Association.
Engin Arikan will officially finish his diplomatic activity in Batumi on August 31. He will continue
his work in the Turkish Ministry of Foreign Affairs in Ankara. It is known that he will be replaced
by Turkish diplomat Yasin Temiskan. New Consul general will start his work from September
15. At the end of the meeting Jemal Bilgingulluoglu and Engin Arikan have exchanged with gifts
and expressed that they will continue their business cooperation in the future.




